
 
From: Simon Russell <simon@ipd.org.uk>  
Sent: 21 April 2020 08:18 
To: Webster, Gemma <Gemma.Webster3@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: P200826/F Land at Orchard House, Credenhill 

 

Dear Gemma,  

 

I have reviewed the HC Building Control website and they have a record of the works 

being carried out under a notice submitted in October 2013 with works commenced 

but not (obviously) completed. 

 

The reference number is below: 

 

Building Control Application - 133021 
 

Hopefully this is of use. 

 

Regards 

 

Simon 

 
Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone. 
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